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Sent: Thursday, 23 February 2023 14:29
To: Animal Law Reform South Africa Outreach <outreach@animallawreform.org>
Cc: 

Subject: RE: [EXT]RE: Request for Access to information in terms of PAIA// KFC (Pty) Ltd
 
 
 

 
Is there a number I can call you on?
Can you provide us with a physical address that we can courier the documents to?
 
Kind Regards,

 

From: Animal Law Reform South Africa Outreach <outreach@animallawreform.org> 
Sent: Thursday, 23 February 2023 13:13
To: 

 

Subject: [EXT]RE: Request for Access to information in terms of PAIA// KFC (Pty) Ltd
 

 
I trust you are well.



 
This email concerns the request for access to information in terms of the Promotion of Access to
Information Act 2 of 2000 (“PAIA”) delivered to KFC (Pty) Ltd on behalf of Animal Law Reform
South Africa on 16 November 2022.   In terms of our request and subsequent extension granted,
your response to our request was due by no later than 31 January 2023. 
 
We hereby notify you that your non-response to our request amounts to a refusal in terms of PAIA.
As such, KFC (Pty) Ltd will be negatively ranked in our public report on the basis that you have
been non-responsive to our request. 
 
You are hereby given a final opportunity to respond to our request by no later than 3 March 2023
given that we are currently preparing our public report. 
 
Should you fail to do so, we reserve our rights to exhaust the legal remedies available to us, including
but not limited to, approaching the Information Regulator to lodge a complaint in respect of KFC
(Pty) Ltd, and/or approach the courts.
 
Kindly acknowledge receipt of this email.
 
Yours sincerely,
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From: Animal Law Reform South Africa Outreach 
Sent: Thursday, 08 December 2022 12:34
To: 

 

Subject: RE: Request for Access to information in terms of PAIA// KFC (Pty) Ltd
 

 
I trust you are well.
 
Thank you for your response and acknowledgement of receipt of our request.
 
We are aware that companies are closing for the Festive season and as such company capacity
could potentially be limited in fulfilling this request within the provided time period. As such, we



accept the requested extension for submission on 31 January 2023. Appreciative of our own
deadlines in this process, we can only afford you an extension for this request to this date.
 
We look forward to your response to our request by the 31 January 2023.
 
Kindly acknowledge receipt of this email.
 
Yours sincerely,
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From:  
Sent: Wednesday, 07 December 2022 14:08
To: Animal Law Reform South Africa Outreach <outreach@animallawreform.org>
Subject: re: Request for Access to information in terms of PAIA// KFC (Pty) Ltd
Importance: High
 
Good 
 
I trust that this email finds you well.
 
Kindly be advised that in order for us to adequately respond to your request, we need to consult
with various third parties, coupled with the fact that it is almost festive season which will lead to
delays.
 
We therefore request your written consent approving an extension to 31 January 2023 to allow
us to respond to your request.
 
We await your urgent response hereto.
 
Kind Regards,






